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On October 14, 2023, the River to Sea TPO staff along with the help of BPAC member and
volunteer, Eileen Sharp, staffed a table at Port Orange Family Days. bicycle/pedestrian/driver
safety information was provided to those who stopped by our table. In addition, participants were
able to spin the wheel and if they answered a bicycle/pedestrian safety question correctly, they
received a prize such as a bicycle light, lighted arm band, or first aid kit. We enjoyed many
conversations about keeping safe on the road whether you ride, bike or walk. 
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8th Annual Mobility Week 
The state of Florida, along with the River to Sea TPO

will be celebrating the 8th annual statewide Mobility

Week from October 27 through November 4, 2023.

Mobility Week is a cooperative effort by the Florida

Department of Transportation (FDOT) and its partner

agencies to promote awareness of safe, multimodal

transportation choices. For more information on this

year's Mobility Week, click here. 

Join the Ride Roll Stroll Challenge! From October 27

through November 30, 2023, you can earn points to

redeem for rewards as well as win great prizes just

for logging your trips. You can log transit, bicycle,  

walking and/or car/vanpool trips. Those that record

other types of trips (telecommute, scooter, driving

alone, etc.) can still earn points towards rewards that

are available in the app during and beyond the

challenge period. For more information or to register

click here.

Do you want up-to-date River to Sea
TPO news and information? 

Subscribe to the TPO's monthly newsletter,
Transportation Talk, for more transportation
news and information. Simply click the link

below, fill out the form and sign up!

Click Here

Follow the TPO:

Families & Communities 
Together (FACT) Fair

On November 16, the River to Sea TPO will be

participating in the Volusia County Schools FACT

Fair at Campbell Middle School. TPO staff will be

promoting safe driving, cycling and walking.

Safety information will be handed out to

attendees as well as safety outreach items. We

will be there from 5:30 pm to 7:00 pm so come

out and chat with us or volunteer to help.

Contact Pam Blankenship for more information.

https://www.facebook.com/RivertoSeaTPO
https://twitter.com/TelltheTPO
http://www.r2ctpo.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChLtr-tIsCX-f5wvSeIbH6A
https://www.linkedin.com/company/rivertoseatpo/
https://www.fdot.gov/projects/mobilityweek/mobilityweek2022.shtm
https://riderollstroll.com/
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/fNWOd7G/RivertoSeaTPO
mailto:pblankenship@r2ctpo.org

